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I strongly oppose the absurd LD 1588.  
Individuals who've committed crimes against Maine and Maine State residents and 
are now serving a sentence in jail shouldn't be treated like misbehaving children in a 
daycare.  
The terms "convict," "offender," "inmate," "prisoner" and "drug user" are all accurate 
descriptions and should not be substituted.  
Also, law abiding Maine taxpayers should not be forced to pay for this completely 
unnecessary "working group" for the Maine's department of corrections.   
Thank you for your time. 


